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Running on Sundays  Some time ago we used to meet on occasional Sunday mornings for a slightly longer run.  Is anyone interested in starting this again on, say, the third Sunday of each month (19th April this month)?  We could meet at 8.30 am at the Swan Pool.  Text or call Jane (07706 606769) or Terry (07963 043220) if you are interested.





Growing Club  The number of members has increased considerably over the past months.  We are now able to offer a variety of speeds and distances on the same evening.  


A warm welcome is extended to: Gemma Turpin, Carol Matthews, Sarah Paling, Sally Richards, Rachel Ball, Dawn Rogers, Lynne Gethins, Duncan Wild, David Cantwell, Jon Dwyer and Peter West 





Stowe Track No further news on this, but watch this space.





No run on Easter Monday 13th April.


Alternative run on Tuesday 14th – same time and place 





Are there any more orders for club T-shirts?


Cost about £8.  I need to sort out the order soon.  Email me!  





Greendsands Ridgeway Relay  We would like to enter at least one team in this event which is being held this year on Saturday 27th June – staggered starts around midday – finish about 5 pm.  The event is organized by the South Midlands Orienteering Club with a total distance of 33 miles in 6 unequal legs, mostly cross country.  Teams can be single sex or consist of 3 ladies and 3 men. 


The route relies on the permanent waymarks, so it is a good idea to try out your leg in advance.  Also we must provide our own transport to starts and ends of legs.  Cost is only about £3 per runner.


Are you interested in taking part?  Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net� to register your interest.


For more details of the route etc go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.smoc.info/GSRR/" ��http://www.smoc.info/GSRR/�


(For anyone brave enough, there is the chance for solo runners to run the full 33 miles.  The winner last year took 5 hrs 20 min) 








Parking at Swan Pool 


     On Thursday 30th April  we need to meet at Tesco (near bus lay by exit) for the run.





Parks & Run  The next event is on Monday 4th May starting at 10 am from Peace Pagoda Car Park off V10.  The June event is on 7th starting from Windmill Pub Car park off H10


Check with Terry (07963 043220) or Jane (07706 606769) to find out who is going to run.  We usually meet at 9.30 a.m. in Tesco car park (Near exit to bus layby)









































Future Newsletters  Please let me have any items for publication in the next edition of Running Matters by May 25th.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�














